
       SPOTLIGHT OPTION TRADE  

  
 

Amgen Shares Coiled, New High Breakout Potential into ASCO 
 

TRADE SNAPSHOT 

 

TICKER AMGN 

SECURITY Amgen 

SECTOR Healthcare – Biotech 

CURRENT PRICE $238 

LONG/SHORT Long 

TARGET $260 

STOP $227 

TIMEFRAME 5 Weeks 

 

Trading Strategy: Long the AMGN June $240 Calls $7.50 or Better 
 

Net Debit/Credit: Debit $7.50 
 

Profitability Zone: AMGN Shares Above $247.50 on June OpEx 
 

Options Volatility / Trade Simulator View: 

 

 



 
 

Technical Analysis: AMGN shares forming an ascending triangle on the 4H chart with shares coiled on the 
daily just under late 2019 highs.  

 

 



Fundamental Analysis: The $140B Biotech trades 14X Earnings, 5.9X Sales and 26.8X FCF with a 2.7% 
dividend yield. AMGN carries a lot of debt but also generates a ton of cash flow and has a large cash balance 
that it has noted potential for M&A deals. AMGN sees revenue growth of 8.5% in 2020, best year of growth 
since 2012 while EPS is seen rising 5% this year and 9% in 2021. AMGN is back into growth mode with 
encouraging KRAS genetic mutations one area of focus while the acquisition of Otezla from the CELG/BMY 
deal a big win as well. AMGN is also a leader in Biosimilar programs, a hot area moving forward. It also has 
growth products like Repatha, Aimovig, and EVENITY with its core focus now on oncology, cardiovascular 
and inflammation. AMGN also did a deal with BeiGene as it expects a lot of growth from Asia the next ten 
years. 2020 is seen as a catalyst rich year with AMG5100 Phase 2 NSCLS data, AMG510 Phase 1 
monotherapy/combination data, Tezepelumab Phase 3 data in uncontrolled asthma, Otezla Phase 3 in mild to 
moderate psoriasis, and Omecamtiv mecarbil Phase 3 in cardiovascular outcomes. Analysts have an average 
target of $252 and short interest down 16% Q/Q to just 1.3% of the float. BAML upgraded to Buy with a $250 
target on 3-5, citing a well-appreciated legacy product risk and an emerging new product story. Cantor 
Fitzgerald raised its target to $263 on 5/4 as the most defensive large cap Bio and thinks AMG-510 and 
tezepelumab have the potential to be the next blockbuster opportunities that could emerge from their pipeline. 
BMO raised its target to $291 on 5/1 citing positive sales trends. Hedge Fund ownership fell 1.2% in Q4 filings, 
Winslow Capital a new position and Aristotle added to a concentrated position. 
 
 
Options Activity:  
 

 
 

Potential Catalysts: 5-29 ASCO Investor Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Disclaimer: 

 

Not Investment Advice or Recommendation 

 

Any descriptions "to buy", "to sell", "long", "short" or any other trade related terminology should not be seen 
as a recommendation.  The Author may or may not take positions in any of the names mentioned, and is not 
obligated to disclose positions, nor position sizes. 

Content is for informational and educational purposes only. You alone will need to evaluate the merits and 
risks associated with the use of this content. Decisions based on information provided are your sole 
responsibility, and before making any decision on the basis of this information, you should consider (with or 
without the assistance of a financial and/or securities adviser) whether the information is appropriate in light 
of your particular investment needs, objectives and financial circumstances. Investors should seek financial 
advice regarding the suitability of investing in any securities or following any investment strategies. 

No reference to any specific security constitutes a recommendation to buy, sell or hold that security or any 
other security. Nothing constitutes investment advice or offers any opinion with respect to the suitability of any 
security, and the views expressed on this website should not be taken as advice to buy, sell or hold any 
security. In preparing the information contained in this website, we have not taken into account the 
investment needs, objectives and financial circumstances of any particular investor. This information has no 
regard to the specific investment objectives, financial situation and particular needs of any specific recipient of 
this information and investments discussed may not be suitable for all investors. 


